

August 01, 2025

David KimThe Bascom Group
7 Corporate Park STE 100
Irvine, CA 92606

Dear David,

On behalf of the Orange County Sheriff's Advisory Council, thank you for your generous sponsorship of our Shoot with the Sheriff event. Your support helped make this year's event a great success—and more importantly, it helps fund our ongoing operations so we can continue giving back to the men and women of the Orange County Sheriff's Department.

This annual event offers our supporters a rare, behind-the-scenes glimpse into the work and training that keeps our deputies and staff prepared to serve and protect our community. It's a powerful way to connect, engage, and build lasting partnerships rooted in mutual respect and support for law enforcement.

We are truly grateful for your partnership and your commitment to those who wear the badge. Thank you again for your support.

With sincere appreciation,

Maribél Marroquin-Waldram

Executive Director

Orange County Sheriff's Advisory Council